SEAMLESS

FLOORING

Dear valued customer,

In order to prevent any future catastrophe regarding water damage, we will no longer hook up any water
lines or gas lines. Mistakes are few and far between, but we cannot assume the risk of old/bad water
connections. These should be reconnected by your staff, or other professional trades you hire.

You don’t want your plumbers installing flooring...and you don’t want your flooring company
connecting water lines.

Seamless Flooring will attach an orange flag to water/gas lines that are NOT connected. This will help to
bring attention to any staff or trades that are in the unit. We truly appreciate your cooperation!



